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Comments: Our family has had a cabin in Pinecrest since 1947. I have watch the forests in the area get overly

dense for many years.  

 

So I highly support the effort to thin and manage the forest by whatever means is appropriate (thinning, selective

logging, controlled burns, management of lightning cause fires, etc.) towards the aim of:

1. Reducing the risk and impact of catastrophic fires. 

2. Increasing forest health. 

 

This effort should be given top priority by the Forest Service. 

 


